THE HONORABLE FIONA MA

California State Treasurer

Congratulates the

Atfordable Housing
Development Corporation

On the Occasion of the Grand Opening of

In Recognition of Outstanding Commitment to Safe, Affordable, and Accessible Housing for
Californians and Residents of the City of Paso Robles. In Partnership with the State Treasurer’s
Office, the Central California Housing Corporation and the Paso Robles Housing Authority
Have Leveraged $2,500,000 in Federal Low Income Housing Tax Credits and $3,681,628 in
State Tax Credits to Finance the Development of 68 Units of Affordable Housing for Families.

Congratulations and Best Wishes for Continued Success.

\

Fiona Ma, CPA
California State Treasurer
Dated this 18" Day of March, 2025




